Lakes of Deer Creek Annual Meeting Minutes 1/17/22


The Board of Directors would like to thank the homeowners who voted last night in the 2022 BOD election.

A total of 66 homeowners voted, which is one of the largest turnouts in years!

A clear message that the homeowners approve of the job the current board is doing.

Below is the total vote tally.  All 2021 board members were overwhelmingly re-elected for another term!


Ellen Sanborn - 53 votes / Secretary

Robin Preziosi - 50 votes / Vice President

Phil Emerman - 50 votes / Director

Jim McGeary - 49 votes / Treasurer

Rob Capoziello - 48 votes / President

Emily Peterson - 16 votes

